
Dear Customers 
 
Due to the way the air travel industry is at present we are having to amend our terms and conditions. 
Unfortunately, if your flight is more than 2 hours delayed, we may not be able to honour your return 
booking due to our other clients second workload. 
 
If this is the case, we are more than happy to refund any monies owing, however it is always our full 
commitment and intention to pick you up and make sure you have a great return journey with us. 
 
Many thanks 
Dominic Berry (07968 762196) 


